
County of Monterey

Board Report

Board of Supervisors
Chambers

168 W. Alisal St., 1st Floor
Salinas, CA 93901

Receive and approve draft letter addressed to the Mayor of the City of Salinas in response to the letter received
dated February 24, 2014, regarding the Juvenile Hall Site Selection; Relocation of Monterey County Youth
Center, and authorize the Chair to sign on behalf of the Monterey County Board of Supervisors.
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